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I think this is an accounting function that is part of openness in government.  The 

Treasury Department has provided this report upon request to Divest Oregon in the 

past and could do it annually for public release.  I understand that other states do 

provide this annual report.  The Department is well-run and could meet this reporting 

standard. 


